
 

Nuffield Health Bristol Hospital 
Upper Byron Place 

Clifton 
Bristol 

BS8 1JU 
 

INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT 
PROJECT 

Friday 23rd August 2013  
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
The week ahead Monday 26th August to Saturday 31st August  
 

• On the main hospital, the glazing to the main entrance is still in the process of being fitted as is the 
glazing to the terrace on the second floor. Internally, the ceiling grids are now in place in the majority 
of areas to allow the final ceiling tiles to be put into place. 

• Decoration is currently taking place to the circulation areas of the Grade II listed building, with the 
main staircase also undergoing its refurbishment. The final light fittings are now being fitted into the 
functional rooms of this building. 

• With regards to the Stable Block, the external finish to the walls will be taking place in to near future 
and the internal finishes to this particular element of the works are ongoing.  
 

   
 

The above photographs show the current progress on the external facade to the main hospital and one of the 
first floor rooms in the Grade II listed building as of 19th August 2013. 

 
 

If you have any queries on the above works that are taking place then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Simon 
 
Simon Speight 
Nuffield Health Project Manager, Chesterfield Re-development Project. 
Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com  
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